FORTY FORT, PA

February 22, 2012

Work Session

Forty Fort Borough Council held a work session on Tuesday, February 22, 2012 at the Forty Fort
Borough Building, 1271 Wyoming Ave., Forty Fort, with President Joseph Chacke presiding.

Council members present were as follows: Frank Michaels, Charles Rick Kamus, Betty Mascelli,
Karen Martinelli, Dorothy Craig & Robert Craig.

Also present was assistant Borough Secretary, Bonnie Arnone.

President Chacke called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM.

Some of the issues discussed were:

- Presentation by representatives of | Confidential regarding the storing, shredding & disaster
recovery of borough information that their company can provide.

- The sewer problems at 1471 Wyoming Ave. that require the borough’s EPC card before they
can be worked on.

- President Chacke updated council on the Duck Bill issue on River St. following his meeting
with engineers from Quad 3 Group.

- A new ordinance relating to the hiring of a borough manager will be created and advertised
for upcoming meetings.

No formal action by council was taken on any issues.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:10 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Bonnie Arnone
Assistant Secretary



